A “Bouquet of Good Works 2 \V
for Bishop O’Connell /“

Bishop O’Connell will be celebrating the 15th Anniversary of his Episcopal Ordination on July
30, 2025. All of the parishes of the Diocese of Trenton are invited to participate in contributing a
Spiritual “Bouquet of Good Works” by asking their parishioners to offer individual acts of charity
and mercy for his intentions. Corporal Works of Mercy can be offered for our Bishop. If you
would like to participate, please use this form to record the acts of charity and mercy that you will
offer for our Bishop, and kindly return it to the Parish (in the collection or to either of our Parish
mailboxes) by Friday, August 15, so that we can forward all responses to the Chancery.

A Spiritual Bouquet of Good Works Offered for Bishop O’Connell
Saint John the Baptist Roman Catholic Church, Allentown

Name: (optional)

Good Works Offered

Corporal Works of Mercy Number of Works
Feed the Hungry/Give Drink to Thirsty

(donated or prepared food to those in need)

Shelter the Homeless

(donated to a shelter, etc.)

Clothe the Naked
(supported St. Vincent dePaul Society; donated clothes)

Visit the Sick or Imprisoned
Bury the Dead

(assisted at Funeral rites, etc)

Other:

by Friday, August 15, 2025.

‘ Please return this form to the Parish Office (or drop in the collection basket)

/




